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Dear Patients, 

 

It is with mixed emotions that I am announcing my retirement.  It has been a pleasure to provide 

eye care to you over the years. 

 

The practice has been transferred to Dr. Tiffany Pincombe and Optician Keith Willis. 

 

Dr. Pincombe is an excellent optometrist in whom I have the utmost confidence.  She received 

her Doctor of Optometry degree from Indiana University in 2003.  She has been practicing in 

Williston with Dr. David Beeson for over 10 years.  Keith Willis is a licensed optician with over 

25 years experience. He is certified by the American Board of Opticianry, and is the former 

owner of Andover Eye Care in Andover, Massachusetts.  He also serves on the board of directors 

for the Opticians Association of Vermont. 

  

Licensed Optician, Sue Philbin, who has worked with me for over 12 years, will continue with 

the practice as well. 

 

I do hope you continue with my former practice.  I know you will be in good hands.  I have 

greatly valued our relationship, and I thank you for your loyalty and friendship over the years. 

Best wishes to you 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Thomas W. Meaker, O.D. 


